Meeting Minutes
ILDA Board of Directors Meeting
3 November 2022

In-Person Meeting (London)

Members Present: Christopher Short, Roberta McHatton, Brian Gonzales, Theo Petrides, Olga Eser (By phone)
Member(s) Absent or Excused:  David Kumpula (Secretary)
Staff Present:  Patrick Murphy (Director)
Other Members: 

Start Time: 
5:00 PM GMT

Close Time: 
 6:00 PM GMT

Agenda:
2022 Conference Planning
Old Business
None
Old Business
ILDA Conference Planning and Execution:
The Board discussed the early state of the conference.  In short, everything was going well and the Board expressed thanks to EA Productions for their great hosting and transportation arrangements.

The Board discussed the ILDA Category A show as a topic of discussion and whether or not to adopt it as an organization.  

The Board discussed the voting process for Board members and identification of President, who can vote, and other related issues.

The Board discussed topics to be raised during the general business meeting including Award rule changes/category, committee updates, etc. 

The Board discussed a standard for common laser projector specifications to help customers understand what a particular laser projector is capable of (e.g. 30Kpps: what constitutes a galvo being able to project at 30Kpps?)

New Business

Laser Company Liability Insurance:  Roberta McHatton and Brian Gonzales discussed their efforts to procure a provider for at least US members.  Initial conversations with one provider were positive.  Patrick Murphy will meet the individual at LDI next week to continue efforts to create a product offering.

LDI LSO/LO Training: Patrick Murphy reported that Laser Operator training sign-ups are more 25 people at this juncture.
Close: MOTION:  A motion to close meeting was made by Brian Gonzales and seconded by Roberta McHatton. The motion passed by all Board members present.
Meeting Minutes
ILDA General Business Meeting
5 November 2022
In-Person Meeting (London)

ILDA 2022 Business Meeting Notes:
The session wasn't recorded and the secretary David Kumpula wasn't present at the meeting, so the following are summarized from Patrick Murphy's notes:

Election of ILDA Board Members and President:  The election results were that Theo Petrides, Horacio Pugliese and Christopher Short were elected to the Board. Brian Gonzalez was elected as President. David Kumpula was appointed by the Board as Secretary.
New Business: Christine Jenkin brought up objections to the Board and President voting process, stating that they went against the ILDA Bylaws. She asked the Board to look into this.

Patrick Murphy later reviewed the objection and Bylaws and drafted a detailed response document.  The document concluded that in general ILDA Bylaws were followed however two relatively minor bylaws were not followed related to the technology of electronic voting.  Patrick discussed in the document that in the future, these two items can be addressed by relatively minor Bylaw modifications.
